Faulk, Camilla

From: Mary Henderson [mkhenders@hotmail.com]
Sent: . Wednesday, April 29, 2009 11:01 AM

To: Faulk, Camilla '

Subject: Family Law Legal Technicians

Hi,

I wanted to voice my objection to having legal technicians allowed to perform family law in Washington. I
do not see how a family law technician charging the same amount as an attorney would better the
system. I spent a great deal of time and money to pursue a legal career and am held to a high standard
of professionalism due to my law degree and bar admittance. I am against having legal technicians
perform family law. -

Mary K Henderson, PLLC

Attorney at Law
901 S 3rd St.
Renton, WA 98157
425-264-0516
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